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Courts Closed for Crack Repairs
August 26-28, 2024

The entire pickleball facility (all 10 courts) will be closed by TUSD on
August 26-28 (Mon-Wed) to repair the expansion joint cracks on courts
2 and 5. The decision to close all courts was made by TUSD with
safety in mind and to avoid pickleballs flying into the work area and
onto the newly repaired surfaces.

Unless there are any unforeseen issues, organized play will resume at
7am on Thursday August 29th. All courts will be pressure washed by
TUSD approximately one to two weeks after the repairs have been
completed.

This project was completely funded by Tustin Pickleball through a
donation to the school district. We thank everyone for their continued
support and patience as we complete these much needed repairs.

 
Your 2024 Board of Directors

Tustin Pickleball
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